
Alan K. Klitzke, MD, FACNM, FACR 

 

 

Friends and Colleagues, 

 

I am honored to nominate Dr. Alan Klitzke for position on OMSS Governing Council as Director 

At-Large.  

 

Dr. Klitzke brings passionate commitment and unparalleled experience to the table.  He has 

been actively engaged in organized medicine his entire physician life, serving in multiple 

leadership positions including: 

 

He is currently the Society of Nuclear Medicine & Molecular Imaging (SNMMI) Correlative 

Imaging Council (June 2024- June 2026), Past President of the American College of Nuclear 

Medicine and currently on their Board of Directors as well as AMA Delegate representing 

American College of Nuclear Medicine.  

 

He has a deep understanding of the AMA policy and the policy making process as he has 

served our AMA House of Delegates as a reference committee chairman.  With an upsurge of 

anti-science rhetoric that bled over into our political sphere and the outright disrespect for 

physicians and scientists, he has been passionate about defending our profession and is poised 

to continue those efforts.  He has and will continue to work vigorously for our patients and 

profession.  

 

His perspective and extensive experience as an employed practicing nuclear radiologist and 

leader in multiple organizations including AMA delegate places him in a very strong position to 

serve us well.  

 

I’m honored to nominate and support Dr Alan Klitzke for our OMSS Governing Council Director-

At-Large.  

 

Enthusiastically submitted,  

Woody Jenkins, MD 

 

 

 

 

 


